
Boy Scout Flag Program 
for Harrison Park Neighborhood 

       Harrison Park residents have had the oppor-

tunity to both support the Boy Scouts and to 

proudly line our streets with our American flag 

on special holidays with the help of local boy 

scout troops.  Currently, Matt Shaw is our neigh-

borhood boy scout and he can be contacted 

through his mother, Lynne, at 217-741-5463 or 

momtoo6@gmail.com. 


